

1638 Mono Avenue Minden, NV 89423 **P:** 775 • 782 • 5134 **F:** 775 • 782 • 3162 **www.dcsd.net** 

August 19, 2024

Dear Families:

The Transportation Department will continue using the Remind communications app. This will provide an effective and easy way to send important messages and reminders. Please note however, that this will be an outgoing text message service only and will not be able to receive text messages.

Please use the information below to sign up.



Sign up for important updates from DCSD Transportation right on your phone.

Pick a way to receive messages for Route # 22:

A) If you have a smartphone, get push notifications.

On your iPhone or Android phone, open your web browser and go to the following **Link: rmd.at/cgc37ac** 

Follow the instructions to sign up for Remind. You'll be prompted to download the mobile app.

B) If you don't have a smartphone, get text notifications. **Test the message @cgc37ac to the number 81010** 

If you are having trouble with 81010, try texting @cgc37ac to (240) 297-4477

**Blair Hinsz** 

Transportation Director Transportation Department

bhinsz@dcsd.k12.nv.us

Office: 775-782-5194 Ext: 1223

ADMINISTRATION

Frankie Alvarado - Superintendent P: 775 • 782 • 5134

**BOARD OF TRUSTEES** 

David Burns - President
Linda Gilkerson - Vice President
Katherine Dickerson - Clerk
Susan Jansen
Doug Englekirk
Carey Kangas
Yvonne Wagstaff
E: board@dcsd.k12.nv.us

**EDUCATION SERVICES** 

Shannon Brown - Executive Director Leslie Peters - Assistant Director P: 775 • 782 • 7170

INCLUSIVE EDUCATION

Jeannie Dwyer - Executive Director Cheryl Mayfield - Assistant Director P: 775 • 265 • 5262 **HUMAN RESOURCES** 

Frankie Alvarado - Executive Director P: 775 • 782 • 7177